
DRAINAGE BOARD MEETING                                                                                                 November 17th, 2023 

The Rush County Drainage Board met at 9:50a.m. November 17th, 2023 with the following present; Mark 

Bacon, Ron Jarman, Kenny Aulbach, Marvin L. Rees, Surveyor, Ashley Perkins, Secretary, and Leigh 

Morning, Attorney.  

The minutes of the meeting that was held on November 6th, 2023 were approved and signed by Jarman, 

2nd by Aulbach. 

RUSH COUNTY STORM DRAINAGE POLICY 

Surveyor presented a drainage plan map of the Jackman Animal Clinic. Motion to approve and signed by 

Jarman, 2nd by Aulbach. Motion carried.   

MANILLA OPEN DRAIN 

Surveyor stated the Board needed to set date for open bids. Motion to open bids for January 16th, 2023 

at 10:30a.m. Motion to approve by Jarman, 2nd by Aulbach. Motion carried.  

COUNTY FARM DRAIN 

Surveyor presented a map of the tile and open drain that is east of the County Highway buildings. There 

are trees growing on it. Brett Buhler told the Surveyor that if the county clears the trees etc. from the 

drain he will make sure it stays clear. Jarman mentioned that the County Highway has the equipment to 

clean out this area. Jarman moved to have the Highway clean out the trees, 2nd by Aulbach. Motion 

carried.  

With nothing else to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned on motion by Jarman, 2nd by 

Aulbach. Motion carried. 

__________________________ _________________________    ___________________________ 

Mark Bacon                                       Ron Jarman                                        Kenny Aulbach 

 


